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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
You are hereby notified that the Los Angeles City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 
September 7, 2018 at approximately 10:00 AM or soon thereafter in the John Ferraro Council 
Chamber, Room 340, City Hall, 200 North Spring Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012 (entrance on 
Main Street), to consider the following: City Attorney report and draft Ordinance relative to adding 
Sections 57.106.7 (Requested Inspections), 57.106.7.1 (Fee Charged for Requested Inspections) 
and 57.106.7.2 (Method to Establish Fee) to Article 7 of Chapter V of the Los Angeles Municipal Code 
(LAMC) establishing a fee for a “Requested Inspection,” and amending Sections 57.202 and 
57.114.1.1 of the LAMC to define a “Requested Inspection” and establish the method of calculating a 
fee for a Requested Inspection, respectively. 
 
If you are unable to appear at this meeting, you may submit your comments in writing. Written 
comments may be addressed to the City Clerk, Room 395, City Hall, 200 North Spring Street, 
Los Angeles, CA 90012. In addition, you may view the contents of Council file No. 17-0935 by 
visiting: http://www.lacouncilfile.com 
 
Please be advised that the City Council reserves the right to continue this matter to a later date, 
subject to any time limit constraints. 
 

HOLLY WOLCOTT, CITY CLERK 
of the City of Los Angeles 


